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Field Notes.
A “METHODIST MINISTER,” from one of
; our Eastern Conferences, writes as follows :—
“I have just read, with tear-bedimmed eyes, John
“ McDougall’s noble letter in the April number of the
“OuTLOOK. Thank God for such self-denying work
“and such a record! Could you not induce him to
“tell us the story of battle and victory more fre-
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the Transfer Committee. Their visit gave opportunity
for consultation respecting the Indian work in both

Conferences, which was much appreciated.

THE General Superintendent, in response to urgent
requests from the President, will attend the session of
the British' Columbia Conference during the present
month. We understand it is his purpose to spend
several wecks among the rapidly developing fields
on the Kamloops District. This visit will be very
opportune,
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“quently? It would lift our hearts upward toward
“God. ‘For this cause we also, since the day we
“ heard it, do not cease to pray for you.’”

THE Rev. James H. White, President of the British’
Columbia Conference, and the Rev. John ‘Semmens,
President of the Manitoba Conference, were both in
Toronto recently, in connection with the ‘meeting of
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DOUBTLESS many have read with joy and thank-
fulness of the great revival of God’s work at Port
Simpson, and will be no less glad to learn that it is
continuing. Bro. Crosby, in a letter just to hand,
writes : “ The good work is still spreading. A grand
work is going on on the Naas. We pray that the
brethren coming to the District Meeting may all
catch the fire, and that the Conference may catch the



